UAH Employee Benefits Committee

Report for Fall 2019

The UAH Employee Benefits Committee met on July 30, 2019, and October 7, 2019. The committee
reviewed the UAH Health Plan and considered premium increases and plan design changes for the new

plan year. The committee is comprised of faculty and staff. The Director of the Faculty and Staff Clinic is
an ex-officio member.
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Laurel C. Long, Committee Chair Dat



